Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

DIVISION ADVISORY NO. , s. 2023
October 4, 28, 2023

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,
this advisory is issued not for endorsement as per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, and the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

NATIONAL CULTURE OF EXCELLENCE

In reference to the invitation of NCE-NGC dated September 27, 2023, in relation to
the conduct of face to face NCE-NCG mechanics on October 14, 2023, this Advisory is
issued for the information of all cachet program director and school leaders and all others

concerned.

For further details on the conduct of the said search, please see attached document

for reference.

Please be guided accordingly.
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